
Office Hours:  Monday-Thursday 9:00am-4:00pm 
 

Cornerstone Community Church    1417 W. McMillan Street, Marshfield, WI   

 cornerstonemarshfield.com          office@cornerstonemarshfield.com 

 

Park - Potluck - Parents 

On Sunday, August 18, CSM leaders, parents and students will 

gather at Braem Park (905 N. Cedar Ave., Marshfield) to 

connect, eat and have fun.   

Thank you for joining us for our worship service today.  If you are           

a guest this morning, please visit the Information Center in the         

lobby where a welcome gift is available.  Our hosts would be happy      

to answer any questions. 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
SONGS OF WORSHIP 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MISSIONS MOMENT 

MESSAGE 

OFFERING  

FOR CHILDREN 
Nursery and toddler care is      

available during the service.   

Children’s Church for those in         

4-year old preschool and              

kindergarten is dismissed before 

the message.  Please check your 

child in at the Check-In located      

in the breezeway.          

Welcome to Worship 

Today – Fair Training will be held in Room 211 at 11:00am for 

individuals signed up to volunteer at the front gates during the 

Central Wisconsin State Fair. 

 

Wednesday - CSM Scavenger Hunt 

CSM will journey around the Marshfield community for our 2nd 

Annual Scavenger Hunt on Wednesday, August 14! Students can be 

dropped off at Weber's Farm (9706 Cty. Rd. H, Marshfield) at 6:30pm 

- or a little before - to enjoy some ice cream. The Scavenger Hunt 

starts at 7:00pm with the final stop being Pastor Andy and Kristi 

Kvernen's home (1710 W. Arlington St., Marshfield) - just down the 

road from Weber's. The Kvernen's are welcoming students to hang 'til 

10:30pm for a campfire, s'mores, and games!  

 

Thursday - Fair Training will be held at 6:00pm at the Jr. Fair Building 

for individuals signed up to volunteer at the front gates during the 

Central Wisconsin State Fair.  This meeting is for those who weren’t 

able to attend the Sunday meeting. 

This Week News 

Upcoming Events 

 

Multi-Purpose Room Update 

Construction is underway in the Multi-Purpose Room!  The 

plan is to have the project completed by the start of the new 

school year. 
 

We know that everyone is excited to see the completed 

project, but ask that you please not enter until completion. 

 

 

Two Services 

Cornerstone will return to a two-service format on 

September 8.  The elders formed a focus group who reviewed 

and discussed the two-service trial period and made a 

recommendation to the Elder Board for a two-service format 

set to begin this fall.  The Elders approved the 

recommendation.  Beginning September 8 the schedule will 

be as follows: 

 8:30am - Fellowship 
 

  8:55am - First Worship Service 

                              Bible Education (through 12th grade) 

                              Adult Equipping Classes 
 

 10:30am - Second Worship Service 

                                Children’s Church 



Want to get plugged in at Cornerstone?   
One of our pastors would be happy to help. 

 

Andy Kvernen, Senior Pastor                                                        

 akvernen@cornerstonemarshfield.com 

Nate Carter, Pastor of Worship Arts and Adult Ministries 

 ncarter@cornerstonemarshfield.com 

Matt Korth, Pastor of Youth and Family 

 mkorth@cornerstonemarshfield.com 

 

 

to be a BIBLICAL COMMUNITY that 

Loves God 

Grows People 

Serves Our City 

Reaches the World 

 

Consider serving our city in one of these areas: 

Central Wisconsin State Fair:  The Central Wisconsin 

State Fair will be held in Marshfield August 20-25.  

Cornerstone has the opportunity to man two gates during 

the fair.  A minimum of two volunteers (your   entire family 

could work together) are needed at each gate.  Available 

shifts are 8:00am-noon, noon-4:30pm, and 4:30-9:00pm.  

Volunteers receive a free t-shirt and entrance to the fair.  

Sign up at the Information Center if you would like to 

volunteer in this area.  Contact Scott Fischer at 715-884-6259 

with any questions. 

 

 

Lincoln Elementary School:  Cornerstone will be 

partnering with Lincoln Elementary School again this year to 

serve their teachers, families, and students in the name of 

Jesus.  Serve Sunday will kick the year off on Sunday, August 

25 after church with volunteer opportunities for things like 

construction, landscaping, wall art, painting, prayer walks, 

and more!  On Monday, August 26, we’ll serve a meal at the 

Lincoln Open House.  On top of those events, we’ll also be 

looking for more classroom volunteers.  To sign up to help 

on the August 25 or 26 events, go to the Information Center 

or download the Church Center App, follow the instructions 

to set up your account, click on the events section of the app 

and sign up for the event you want to volunteer for. 

 

 


